
Sunday, August 31st

9:30am Choir Practice
10:00am Sunday School
11:00am Worship

Tuesday, September 2nd

9:00am Preschool Starts
6:00pm Deacon’s Meeting

Wednesday, September 3rd

6:00pm Praise Team Practice
7:00pm Worship on Wednesday
8:00pm Choir Practice

Saturday, September 6th

8:00am Oak Ranch Workday

  

  

     

  

 
  

Office: 910-436-0276    4575 Ray Rd. Spring Lake, NC, 28390

gourdsprings@gmail.com    www.gourdsprings.com

August 31, 2025

Ministry Opportunities of the Week

Pastor Randy Moore
(910)658-1149

Please call or text if you need 
anything

Announcements             Deacon of the Week

Congregation  King of Kings

     Above All

     Blessed Assurance

Choir Special  I’m In This Church      

         

Message  Wow! What A Service!     Pastor Randy Moore

     Acts 3:1-10     

Invitation   I Will Offer Up My Life  

Prayer       Deacon of the Week  Mike Mason

  

Children’s Church
Preschool-4th Grade

Meet at back after Choir Sing

Aug. 31st No CC  Sept.7 Dawn
Sept.14  Jenna Sept. 21 Tausha
Sept. 28 Tina

 

Nursery Volunteers 
Babies-Preschool

Sundays during worship
Bring your child to the Nursery in the 

Education Building

August 31  No Nursery Sept. 7 Tina
Sept. 14 Lauren Sept. 14 Cierra
Sept. 28th Dawn M.

Sundays @ 4pm

Youth 
Sundays at 4pm

OCC Shoebox 
Collection

WOW Items
School supplies

See the back bulletin board for School 
Supply ideas

Don’t have time to shop? But you still 
want to help and make a box, then take 

an envelope from the bulletin board 
and put your money inside, turn into 
the offering plate and we will do the 

shopping to fill a box for you

Senior Adult Trip to Billy Graham 
Library  Friday September 12th
Sign up at the Welcome Desk by
Sunday, August 31st

Ladies Event is Sat. Sept 13th 
10-12 See Kathy for more info.

AWANA- Awana starts Sun. Sept 
7th Leader Meeting Sun Sept. 7th 
at 3:30pm

Homecoming Sunday is Sept. 21st 
Please invite prior members and 
family to attend.

Pastor Appreciation Lunch Will be 
on Saturday Oct 11th 1-4pm
Sign up at the Welcome Desk to 
bring a side/dessert

We have 8 Banners to install on 
the sides of the sanctuary walls
If you would like to donate 
toward the cost of the banners, 
we are taking donations. Place 
donation in an envelope and 
write banner on the envelope.
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